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10  July  2000

Electronically and by Registered mail

Ms.  Norine Smith
Assistant Deputy Minister
Policy and Communications
Environment Canada, 23rd floor
10 Wellington Street
Hull, Quebec  K1A 0H3

Re: Submission on enforcement matters under Articles 14 and 15 of the
North American Agreement on Environmental Cooperation

Submitter(s): David Suzuki Foundation
Greenpeace Canada
Sierra Club of British Columbia
Northwest Ecosystem Alliance
National Resources Defense Council

Represented by: Sierra Legal Defense Fund and Sierra Club Legal Defense Fund
Party: Canada
Date: 15 March 2000
Submission No.: SEM-00-004

Dear Ms. Smith:

We hereby acknowledge receipt of the Government of the Canada’s response in the above-captioned
matter, received by fax and electronic mail  on 6 July 2000.  We will update the registry as soon as
possible to reflect this.

Sincerely,

Commission for Environmental Cooperation - Secretariat

(original signed)
per: Carla Sbert
             Legal Officer, Submissions on Enforcement Matters Unit

cc: Mr. William Nitze, US-EPA
Mr. José Luis Samaniego, SEMARNAP
Mr. Randy Christensen, Sierra Legal Defense Fund   (w/ attachment)
Ms. Patty Goldman, Earthjustice Legal Defense Fund   (w/attachment)



    Ms. Janine Ferretti, Executive Director


